
CIRCULAR

Grade: III-V

DPSG67/CIR/0055/2023-24 Date: 28th August 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Students from Grades III to V and their respective facilitators are going for a

“Science Field trip” to the ‘Aravalli Biodiversity Park, Gurgaon’ on Friday, 1st

September 2023 during school hours.

We assure you that all precautions with utmost care will be taken during the trip.

Please submit the filled consent form to the class facilitator by 31st August 2023,

Thursday. The consent form will be attached to the student’s Almanac.

Also, note,

1. The reporting time to school is 7.45 am.

2. Please send the following items with your ward on that day: aWater Bottle, a Small

Hand Towel, a Cap, and Short break-finger food. Students who carry lunch can

continue to do so.

3. The children have to present in full school uniform. All the students must wear their

ID cards.

4. Since it’s a regular school day, students must carry their English, Maths and Social

Science books.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


